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Message from Dave:
July is here already!
We have been busy with certification work for our customers. You may have seen our press release in AvWeek or AIN for the Premier LED lighting upgrade STC that we completed for Wichita Aerospace.
We are nearing completion of several more STCs and approved model list extensions to existing STCs. Not only do your benefit from our certification expertise, but we work to inform the aviation community about your products and services certified by the Peregrine team!
Have a relaxing and safe 4th of July and we look forward to solving your engineering and certification needs. Give us a call and learn how the Peregrine team can help certify your aircraft upgrades, products and services.
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